Legal Notice — Public Comment Period and Public Hearing

The Arkansas Secretary of State, in compliance with Ark. Code § 25-15-201 et seq. hereby gives
notice that the Arkansas Secretary of State is considering amending rules entitled “Rules on Vote
Centers”. The purpose of the proposed amendments is to update and simplify the process by
which counties may operate Vote Centers.

The proposed Rules may be viewed at www.sos.arkansas.gov or a copy may be obtained by
contacting the Arkansas Secretary of State, Elections Division, 500 Woodlane Avenue, Room 026,
Little Rock, AR 72201, or by telephone at (800) 482-1127. An email request may be submitted to
electionsemail@sos.arkansas.gov.

A public hearing will be held on Wednesday, April 25, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. in Room 026 in the
Arkansas State Capitol, 500 Woodlane, Ave., Little Rock, AR 72201. Interested parties may attend
and present comments on the proposed Rules.

Written comments must be submitted no later than May 13, 2018. Comments may be emailed
to electionsemail@sos.arkansas.gov or mailed to: Arkansas Secretary of State, Elections Division,
State Capitol, Room 026, 500 Woodlane Ave, Little Rock, AR 72201.



